From: Lucy Pringle

Sent: 25 February 2025 20:09

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2025/0077 Land West of High Street, Stebbing
| believe that the developer has re submitted planning for the above.

To build 28 houses directly infront of a primary school that is literally bursting at the seams is absurd.

The traffic through the village is busy enough without another 28 houses being built especially during
school drop off and pick up.

Stebbing primary is a small over subscribed school, they cannot take any more pupils as it is.

Kind regards,
Lucy.





